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This document has been created using information from the Council’s database of responses to the Draft Local Plan Consultation 
2016. Some elements of the full response such as formatting and images may not appear accurately. Should you wish to review 

the original response, please contact the Planning Policy team: ldfconsult@eppingforestdc.gov.uk 

  

Letter or Email Response: 
Dear sir/madam  We would like to make our feelings clear regarding the proposed development to Loughton and 
Debdens green spaces. Reasons why these changes to the area would be detrimental to the area and the people living 
in it.  These green spaces are very important for the wellbeing of local residents for dog walking general exercise and 
overall community contact  Increasing the volume of houses in the area will effect roads . Greatly increasing the traffic 
which is already very heavy.  Schools will have to take even greater numbers.  Doctors and dentists under greater 
pressure . Emergency services stretched.  We need to retain these green areas for the health and happiness of the 
community    
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